
         

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Biloxi Public School District has teamed up with MySchoolBucks, an online service 

where you can easily and securely pay for school fees using a credit/debit card or 

electronic check.   We are finalizing implementation of our portal on the MySchoolBucks 

website and hope to go live in the next several weeks.  Please note that school meal 

payments will continue to be processed through MyPaymentsPlus.com. 

Once live and fully implemented, using MySchoolBucks you will be able to: 

• Purchase items in our online store (sign up and pay for tests such as the PSAT or 

school ACT, field trips, club dues, technology fees, etc.). 

• Pay invoices (for fees such as Dual Credit registration and course fees, Out-of-

District tuition, AP tests, and any other school-assessed mandatory fees). 

• Please note that a processing fee will be added prior to checkout. 

We need you to sign up now to get access to your student’s account so you can be ready 

once the site is live! 

• Visit myschoolbucks.com and/or download the mobile app (MSB Parent, USA). 

 

 

 

 

• Create your free account and log in. 

• Click “Get Started” and select “Mississippi” and “Biloxi Public School District.” 

• After security questions, click on “Add Student” and then select the school, enter 

student name and either their student ID number or birthdate to validate.  After 

validating student, click on “add student.”  You can add a billing account at this time 

or set this up later.  If you have other students in the district, click “add another 

student.”  If not, click “Finish.” 

Get registered today so that you will be ready to purchase items and pay student invoices 

conveniently from your app or your computer!    


